
Statistical Press Release – Attitudes
towards E-Vehicles in Northern Ireland
2022/23 has been published today

The ‘Attitudes towards E-vehicles in Northern Ireland 2022/23’ report is now
available. This report, produced by the Analysis, Statistics and Research
Branch (ASRB) of the Department for Infrastructure (DfI), presents findings
from the 2022/23 Continuous Household Survey (CHS).

Air Pollution in Northern Ireland 2022
report released

The ‘Air Pollution in Northern Ireland 2022’ report has been published today
by the Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA).

DAERA statement on industrial action
week

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
warned of the potential for significant disruption as a result of a planned
five-day industrial action, week commencing 30 October by NIPSA and GMB
members across Veterinary Service Animal Health Group (VSAHG).

Summit to address serious pupil
attendance issues at school

The Department of Education will today hold an Attendance Summit to discuss
the increasing challenges, following the Covid pandemic, to managing pupil
attendance at school.
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DAERA launches Farm Survey to identify
investment needs

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) is
calling on local farmers and growers to take part in an online survey to
identify investment needs for farms, going live on Friday 27th October.
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